
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

We would like to inform you of upcoming work in your 
neighborhood. Energy plays a critical role in our day-
to-day lives and helps improve the well-being of our 
community. That’s why we’re investing in infrastructure 
upgrades in your area.  

Project details: 

This project will upgrade the existing regulator station 
located on Augustina Street between Beach 12th Street 
and Minton Street in Far Rockaway, Queens. There 
will be no interruption to service for our 
customers. 

What to expect during construction: 

• Excavations: Digging up of the public roadway and/or
sidewalk. The project site will be secured and plated
during non-work hours.

• Temporary traffic and parking changes: Augustina
Ave will be open for local residential traffic but closed
for thru traffic between Minton St and Beach 12th St
during work hours. Once work is complete for the day the
site will be secured and excavations will be plated to
allow for regular traffic to flow. Street parking will not be
permitted during working hours. Please be mindful of
construction traffic signs and cones.

• Temporary material storage: Along the south curb of
Augustina Ave between Minton St and Beach 12th St;
along the west curb of Beach 12th Street between
Augustina Ave and Central Ave.

• Restoration: Temporary and then permanent restoration
of disturbed areas will be done in accordance with DOT
specifications.

• Safety is our top priority. Please contact us at the
number and email listed for any questions or
concerns.

 

Augustina Ave Upgrade Project 
Far Rockaway, Queens | March 2023 

Project Facts: 

What: Upgrading existing infrastructure 

Where: Augustina Street between Minton Street 
and Beach 12th Street 

When: April 2023 – Fall 2023 

Hours:  Mon – Fri, 7 AM to 6 PM 
*Saturday work may be necessary. Schedule is subject to
change due to weather. Specific project operations may
require additional work on weekends, and extended work
hours may be necessary for certain operations

 Questions? 

(718) 749 - 9542

Box.QNprojects@nationalgrid.com 

https://www.ngrid.com/QD11 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir.  
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir.  
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели. 
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 
Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 

這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요. 

これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 

זה  את תתרגם בבקשה .חשובה הודעה זו  

ਇਹ ਇੱਕ ਜਰੂਰੀ ਨੋਟਿਸ ਹੈ। ਟਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ। 
.זו  הודעה  חשובה .בבקשה תתרגם את זה


